
 

Public Hearing Notice  
City of Raymore, Missouri 

 
Public Hearing:  Risks of Landfill Development 

Date:     Thursday, February 16, 2023 

Time:     6 p.m. 

Location:   Centerview, 227 Municipal Circle 

 
The Raymore City Council will hold an urgent public hearing and vote on a bill regarding 
plans for a solid waste landfill in southeast Kansas City, Missouri, abutting 
neighborhoods, schools, small businesses, houses of worship and bodies of water in the 
surrounding communities.  
 
The planned landfill’s boundaries are within a 960 acre location generally bound by 
Peterson Road on the west, MO 150 Highway on the north, Horridge Road on the east 
and 155th Street on the south. The Raymore City Council will vote to approve or reject 
a one-half mile buffer, extending north from 155th Street on Raymore’s north border, 
as allowed by the Revised Statutes of Missouri. 
 
City leaders express grave concerns about this project, believing such a landfill is 
dangerous, unnecessary and reckless. Come to the hearing with your comments and 
concerns. 
 
The Raymore City Council will hold a public hearing on this topic on Thursday, 
February 16, 2023, beginning at 6 p.m. at Centerview, 227 Municipal Circle, 
Raymore, MO 64083. 
 
 
 


